MILL CITY GROWS IS GROWING AND MOVING THIS SPRING
Lowell-based non-profit is relocating to historic Wannalancit Mills

[LOWELL, MA] - On April 1, 2019, Mill City Grows will officially move our headquarters
from our current location at Western Avenue to a new office suite at Wannalancit Mills. Our new
address is 650 Suffolk Street, Suite G10, Lowell, MA 01854.

Throughout the month of March, Mill City Grows staff are working with volunteers from the
Holderness School, The Mission Continues, and many other individuals to help transition to this
new space.

Meetings and program activities will still continue during this time, with many located at partner
sites. Once the move is complete, Mill City Grows plans to host tours and an open house at the
Suffolk Street location.

Farley White Interests, owner and manager of Wannalancit Mills, has been a committed partner
to Mill City Grows for many years, and we look forward to our continued partnership as we
move into their space. We are excited about our next chapter at Wannalancit Mills and the new
opportunities that will emerge at this new space, which is almost double the size and nearer to
the Urban Agriculture Greenhouse on UMass Lowell’s East Campus.

We have enjoyed calling Western Avenue home for the past three and a half years. It has been
great to be part of such an active, creative, and giving community, and we are thankful for all of
the growth and success we enjoyed during our time there.

We are currently seeking volunteers who are interested in helping us transform our new office
into a long term home and hub for our food access and education programs. The Mission
Continues is joining us for a partner volunteer event, “HerMission Day of Service,” on
Saturday, March 16, from 10am to 2pm, and is currently recruiting volunteers to help us with
Phase 2 of our move. Please click here for full details and to register online.

We also seek volunteers with carpentry, architecture, and interior design experience. If you are
interested, please contact Lydia Sisson atlydia@millcitygrows.org or call 978-455-2620.

For more information on Mill City Grows, please visit MillCityGrows.org.

[Photos attached (3): Volunteers and Mill City Grows staff paint and prep the organization's new
space at Wannalancit Mills!]
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